
Hopkinton Recreation Department 

              Meeting Minutes 

               August 24, 2020 

Attending:  Paula, Jim, Mark, Shelly, Louise and Ann 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. 

The meeting was held outside at the Senior Center due to the coronavirus.   Paula advised the group   

that since the Center has been closed she has been working part time painting.   None of the other  

Senior Centers in the area have opened.   

 

The senior lunch was done by drive by and will continue going forward.   

 

The group is trying to figure out how to do upcoming events while social distancing. 

 

One of the events that can be done is a town wide Scarecrow decorating contest.  The details will follow 

as we figure them out.   We can also do the pumpkin decorating for placement on the wall in the village.  

Mark will look into getting Thanksgiving pies so we could have a pie drive thru with the donations going 

to the food pantry.    

 

Next meeting will be September 22nd outside 

of the senior center. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ann Miller 


